



2020 MUGELLO EVENT

10 to 13 September 2020

From The Stewards Document 8

To All Teams, All Officials Date 10 September 2020

Time 18:00

Bulletin 2 - Not Permitted to use Brake Disc "B+" for the Mugello Event

The Stewards have received a report from the Technical Delegate (document 7) that due to a supply shortage, not enough brake discs type B+ (Dallara part number F218100914) are available to equip all competitors equally.

Therefore, in order to guarantee sporting fairness and equity in the regard, the Stewards direct that Brake Disc Type B+ (Dallara part number F218100914) not be used for the duration of the Mugello event.

Dennis Dean Andrew Mallalieu Paolo Quaranta

The Stewards